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From: Philip Silipo
Sent: Tuesday, 21 February 2023 12:00 PM
To: Philip Silipo
Subject: DA2023/0020

Stella Maris college/ Development Application DA2023/0020

I wish to make a submission in SUPPORT of the above application and make further comments 
as follows:

The college needs change to cope with the ever changing curriculum and courses being 
introduced by our educators. The demolition of the old classrooms on the corner of 
Collingwood Street and Eurobin Ave is only part of the solution. This will be replaced with a 
modern new set of classrooms for the future of teaching. The demolition of two old houses to 
make way for demountable rooms (for a short period ) is the only sensible way this can be 
achieved. 

Should this not proceed it would be a huge blow for the students and growth of the school and 
it would reduce the capacity of the teachers to cater for the needs of the students. My 2 
daughters were taught at Stella Maris and both my wife and I have been very happy with the 
education they received. They both have excellent jobs and it would be a shame if the girls of 
tomorrow would not be allowed to receive the same education to meet the demands of the 
work place in the future.

In conclusion, this institution cannot continue to sustain the good work of pass years if it cannot 
meet the demands of the future generation.

Phillip and Mary Silipo 4 Iluka Ave Manly
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